
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

ENNIS ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

ENNIS CITY COMMISSION 

“PROJECT PROVO” 

Public hearings will be held before the Economic Development Corporation, a Type B 
Corporation, on Tuesday, November 14, 2023 at 5:00 P.M. and before the City Commission of the 
City of Ennis on Tuesday, December 5, 2023 at 6:30 P.M. in the City Commission Chambers at 
City Hall, 107 N Sherman Street, Ennis, Texas, 75119, to hear testimony and consider taking 
action upon Project Provo.  Project Provo is a large commercial development consisting of 
approximately 225,000 sf. to be located in the city and will provide new capital investment and 
jobs for the City. Assistance being recommended for the project include partial tax rebates.  It is 
requested you make your views known, either in person or by writing to Jim Wehmeier, 
Economic Development Director, jimw@ennistx.gov or 972-878-4748. 
 
 


